Hello,

I am writing to express my disappointment with the comments of some panel members regarding the fact that there is no political will to replace our current tax system.  I can attest to the fact that there is significant will at the level of individual tax payers frustrated and burdened (especially at this time of year!) with the complexity of the current income tax. Conversations I have started recently indicate a high level of support for a simpler, fairer tax system.  Many people I know including myself support the FairTax proposal.  Please be aware that if panelists are willing to dig down to the grass roots level of individuals and small businesses, they will find their comments to be inaccurate.

Sincerely,

Anita Cracauer
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